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Interoffice Memo 
___________________________________________ 
                                                       The Glenbrook High Schools 
 
 
 
 
To: Dr. Michael Riggle 
 
From: Diane Freeman 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: May 10, 2010 
 
 
 
Glenbrook Symphony Orchestra co-conductor Kristin Wagner has been selected for this 
summer’s Juilliard Conducting Fellowship.  She was one of ten selected for the fellowship out of 
882 applicants.  As part of the fellowship she will be working directly with international 
conductors and teachers from across the United States and Europe.   
 
Glenbrook South student Alison Wawrzynek will be recognized.  She was named to the 2010 
Chicago-Tribune All-State Academic team.   Principal Brian Wegley will introduce Allison. 


